
NOTICE

DISTRICT LEGAL SERVICE AUTHORITY ,
MUZAFFARPUR

Kindly take notice that Hon’ble Supreme Court o India
is organizing a Special Lok Adalat in the Hon'ble Supreme
Court rom 29.07.2024 to 03.08.2024 or the matters
pending beore it.

In pursuant, to the above, the cases which has been
identied by Hon’ble Committee is attached herein below .

All the Stakeholders like Government Institutions,
Public Sector Undertaking and Parties to
disputes/Interested persons who want to settle their
disputes through Special Lok Adalat are requested to
approach DISTRICT LEGAL SERVICE AUTHORITY,
MUZAFFARPUR, Contact No-0621-2293041 and

email id: dj.muzaferpur-bih@aij.gov.in and urnish the
details o case (s) beore 28.07.2024. The parties can
approach physically as well as virtually or Special Pre-Lok
Adalat sitting on 28.05.2024 at 1:30 PM at DLSA ,
Muzafarpur.

Or, Link to join Virtually : meet.google.com/whh-nucv-keo

By order,
Dated:-18.05.2024 S/d : - Secretary

District Legal Service Authority
Muzafarpur






